
Committee Charge

In light of ever changing technological advances, IFAS must continue to explore the utility, quality, and cost effectiveness of alternative means of interactive video conferencing. The UF/IFAS Future of Interactive Communication Task Force Committee should consider the following:

1. What are the expected benefits of an IFAS-wide move to an alternative interactive conferencing system, including H.323?  

2. What system-wide compatibility issues for IFAS, UF, and external communications partners must be addressed in a move to an alternative interactive conferencing system such as H.323?   

3. What costs would be incurred in an IFAS-wide upgrade? 

4. What approach would the Task Force recommend for implementing such an upgrade? 

5. Based on your findings, please formulate a strategy for upgrading the IFAS interactive videoconferencing system. 


